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Weekly New

Tuesday 17t December 2019

We are sending a Tuesday Newsletter this week to remind you of all the upcoming events and wish you
a very Merry Christmas. It has been a fantastic start to the year and we have so much to celebrate. We
thank you for your continued support of the school. Enjoy the festivities and we look forward to seeing
you when we return in 2020!
Mrs Morris

Events this Week

e Wednesday 18" December- Year 1 Family Quiz @ 9am

e Wednesday 18" December- ‘Elfridges’ Friends of Eastway Christmas Pop
up Shop (please send your child with money if you would like them to buy a
gift)

e Wednesday 18" December - KS2 Christmas Showcase @ 2.30pm

e Thursday 19*" December- Last Day!! °‘Elfridges’ Friends of Eastway
Christmas Pop up Shop (please send your child with money if you would like
them to buy a gift)

e Thursday 19" December- 1.45pm SCD1 & 2 Christmas Show for Parents/Carers

e Friday 20" December 2019 - Christmas parties - Children to come in Christmas Party clothes,
there will be party games and a special visitor bringing them a class gift!

e Friday 20" December 2019- School closes at 2pm; please make sure you have signed the slip to
say who will be collecting your child from school. Swashbucklers after School Club will be running
as usual and if you would like a place for your child until 3.15pm, usual pick up time, please let
the school office know.

SCHOOL REOPENS AFTER THE HOLIDAYS TO PUPILS ON TUESDAY 7t JANUARY 2020

Productions in School

Please note that we do encourage family members to come in and share the magic of Christmas with
us at this special time of year. We do have limited space in our hall, which is why we have to limit to
two tickets per family. This is due to fire regulations and maintaining the safety of all who visit our
school. Younger children are more than welcome to attend if alternative childcare cannot be
arranged. We will not be running a creche as we have in previous years but our staff are on hand to
support and assist if you child becomes unsettled during the production.

Clubs

Please see separate letter regarding our clubs. We have an exciting range of clubs available from the
second week back in January (Monday 13%"). Please note that clubs do not run on the first and last
week of every half term.
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Upcoming Dates

Our School Website has all upcoming events on there. Please check out your child’s class page and
the whole school calendar so that you do not miss anything. We also have the ESchools App which
sends regular updates and reminders, if you do not have it installed on your phone or would like
support, please let us know.

Support During this time
Christmas can be a tricky time of year. If you need any support over the holidays whilst school is
closed, we will share information on our Facebook page.

/~ Now Open!
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C®@® What is a Social Supermarket? T @®

Social Supermarkets are community led shops where people can purchase good quality
nutritious food at low cost. They may have a mix of fresh, frozen and packaged food for sale,
usually at less than half the price you would pay in your local supermarket.

What is a hub?
At our hub we will be increasing the food provision currently provided by Fed Up Wirral and
also providing non-food related support, for example job advice, benefit support and
budgeting advice, to help people make steps to move out of poverty

Who can use a hub?
Anybody can use a hub once they have completed the free simple membership form.

How can I help?
If you would like to volunteer, please pop into school and speak to a member of the Office
Team; they will put you in touch with us. It would make a great addition to your CV.
Alternatively contact us by our email at tfolps@gmail.com or find us on Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofliscardprimaryschool/

Revised opening times with effect from 21/10/2019:
Monday: 2:30 — 5:00pm
Tuesday: 3:30 — 6:00pm
Friday: 9:00 — 11:30am

NB. Opening times subject to change to suit demand.

The School Lodge, Liscard Primary School, Withens Lane, Liscard, CH45 7NQ.

HAVE A WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS AND A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR



